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May 6, 2021 
 
 
Dear Ammerman Campus Graduates:  
 
 
I am delighted to congratulate all of you, our graduating students, as you reach the significant 
achievement of completing your academic requirements and earning your degree! 
 
While enrolled at SUNY Suffolk, you experienced many opportunities to enhance your academic 
career preparation; and, along with your very good academic work, and tremendous support from 
our faculty, you’ve gained a powerful reserve of skills that will help propel your success further 
along as you prepare your next plan in life. 
 

Feel proud that you have reached this significant, transformative goal which can further change 
your future. I offer thanks and gratitude to your family and friends and to our faculty and staff 
who all helped support you on your path to earning your degree. 
 
As you look to the future, continue to rely on your hard work and good decision-making to seek 
even greater achievements, and continuously prepare yourself for the next opportunity in front of 
you– and no doubt your future will hold many more opportunities for you! 
 
When we consider the extensive challenges facing our world, it is clear that these are times that 
require you to continue pursuing excellence, being positive, having an optimistic faith in your 
own abilities, and demonstrating fortitude in the face of difficulties. 
 
Now, go forth, continue your commitment to excellence, continue to make a difference in the 
world, and continue to stay on a path toward the light of knowledge and learning in all that you 
do. Celebrate with your friends and family and realize the magnitude of this moment. 
 
 
Please accept my hearty congratulations! 

 
Dr. Irene Rios 
Campus CEO/Executive Dean 
 


